

Responsible - Inquisitive - Confident - Inspired - Respectful

Dear parents and carers,

Star of the week This week has been an incredibly calm week, as the whole school gave the Year 6s the best opportunity to do well in their SATs. The Year 6s gave their best all week and Miss Skidmore could not be prouder of them. She has been telling the teachers all week about how hard the children have tried, where she could see them taking her advice and presenting their best selves in these tests. We are all impressed with their hard work and determination, and hope that they now enjoy a well-earned rest over the

weekend. So in recognition of their efforts, this week there is a special Star(s) of the Week certificate to all of year 6!

Have a wonderful weekend,

Mrs Elliott & Mrs Knock



Star of the Week

Congratulations to our stars of the week – there isn't a whole school theme this week, it is teachers' choice.

Owls: Fraiser D for always showing an excellent attitude towards learning. Foxes: Mireya K-L for showing excellent perseverance and determination - especially in swimming. Miss Nugent is very proud of all that she has achieved.

Rabbits: Ava H for a brilliant start to her time here at Brede.

Hedgehogs: **Tiana P** for trying her hardest in Phonics – well done!

It is lovely to see the variety of reasons that the children have been celebrated for.



Readers of the Week

Congratulations to our readers of the week:

Owls: Maci G, Heidi J, Evelyn M and Evie P

Foxes: Caroline F

Rabbits: Orlagh S and Poppy-Jayne M

Hedgehogs: Zachary O, Isabel M and Albert D

Mini-Gaston and Gaston continue remain in Rabbits and Owls!



Reading Certificates

Certificates were handed out in assembly today to:

Elspeth H (50), Saskia C (50), Rocky J (50), Aliah T (50), Daisy S (100) Jessica I (100), Elizabeth C-I (100), Libby W (150) and Maci G (200).



Y1 Multi-skills

Well done to the Year 1 children who took part in their multi-skills event at Northiam on Tuesday. They finished 3rd overall, after completing 10 different activities, all lead by the Year 10 sports' leaders from Robertsbridge Community College. The children's cheeks were glowing and their smiles were beaming at the end of the fun packed session! Thank you to those parents who were able to help out with transport, it is much appreciated. The children will receive their certificates during our assembly on Friday morning.



MHEW Governor Lunchtime Visit

Today, Mrs Harvey visited for lunch. She enjoyed Cookie's fish and chips followed by carrot cake and had a chat with lots of our children. This included Tiana P, from Hedgehogs, who won the golden ticket today and proudly showed Mrs Harvey her pop-it! Outside Mrs Harvey saw all the different equipment and playground markings available for the children to use to develop their physical activity. Mrs Harvey said how lovely it was to be able to be back in school, talking to the children and finding out about all the fantastic activities they are doing.



Jubilee Picnic

On the last day of term (Thursday 26th May) we will be having a picnic on the rec, in honour of the Queen's Jubilee. Starting at 12:30, we will be heading over the road to eat our food before an afternoon of games and activities. Cookie in the kitchen has organised a Jubilee picnic box for those who order school dinner. This event is open to parents, so if you would like to join us for a picnic and to get involved in the games then please do. More details about the exact arrangements will be shared next week, but for now pop the date in your diary and try to locate your picnic hampers!



Reminder: Movie Night - PG rating notification

Movie Night in school from 5pm-7pm on Friday 20th May, for a £1 donation per child. **Please sign up after school today** so that we have a rough idea of numbers, so that we can buy enough refreshments. The children have asked what they can wear – it is an 'own clothes' event so they can wear whatever they choose. The popular request is for pyjamas – this is fine! Children may also wish to bring a pillow or a teddy to snuggle with too. The film currently in the lead is... Encanto!



Thank you to all of the parents who have offered help – we would gladly accept everyone who has emailed in.

Please note: All of these films have a PG rating – therefore by allowing your child to attend you are giving your consent to watch a film of this rating. If you have any questions about the appropriateness of the film then please do speak to Mrs Elliott, or feel free to find out more here: https://www.filmratings.com/



Parent Information

Chartwells Golden Ticket Promotion: From Thursday 5th May until Thursday 26th May, Chartwells are running this exciting competition to win a bubble fidget.

Weather: Now that the weather seems to be improving, please check the forecast to decide whether or not the children need sun cream and a sunhat for the day.



Diary Dates

Friday 20.05.22	Movie Night @5:00-7:00pm	Whole school – parents welcome
Thursday 26.05.22	Jubilee Picnic from 12:30pm	Parents welcome
Friday 27.05.22	INSET day – school closed	Whole school
Wednesday 08.06.22	GB Kickboxer Jessica Fleischer visiting	Whole school
Wednesday 13.07.22	Sports Day	Whole school – parents welcome
Thursday 21.07.22	INSET day – school closed	Whole school
Friday 22.07.22	School closed in lieu of the Jubilee Bank Holiday.	Whole school



Safeguarding

If you have any concerns regarding safeguarding, please speak to any of the staff below:

- Mrs Bulgin Designated Safeguarding Lead
- Mrs Burrows / Mrs Knock / Mrs Elliott Deputy DSLs